
 

 

  

  

 

  

                                                                           

                                         
                                                          

 

 
 

 

This week, we have been celebrating King Charles 111’s coronation. We had a wonderful “Kings & Kingdoms” worship led by 

Helen and Jenny from Blackpool School Youth Workers. We raised a special Coronation flag on our flagpole, which beautifully 

displays the 4 emblems of the United Kingdom and today we all enjoyed a celebratory picnic lunch. Everyone looked fabulous 

dressed in their red, white and blue or regal clothing. King Charles has suggested that the people of Britain use some of our extra 

Bank Holiday to volunteer to help with local or national charities. Please let us know if you have got involved and we can celebrate 

you shining your lights in our community. Next week our Y6 children will be sitting their SATs tests. We are not a test focused 

school however we are praying that they will have a great weekend, get early nights and come into school on Tuesday ready to shine 

their brightest 😊 

  

  

  

   

                                           

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

     

    

 

 

 

     
  

   

           

             

 

 

 

Lea Endowed CE Primary School 

Newsletter No 15 

Friday 5th May 2023 

Our theme this half term is  

TRUST 

 
“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

Mrs Seagrave’s Great Manners Award 

I am delighted to have presented my special 

awards for excellent manners and a wonderful, 

respectful attitude to:  

Isla G  in Year 2 

 and  

Aaron  in Year 1 

Well done and keep shining brightly. I am very 

proud of you both.  

 
Reminders 

 Your child must be in school before 9:00am every day 

 Please ensure your child is wearing full school uniform every day 

(including footwear) - please return any borrowed items of uniform / 

pumps, to school as our spares are running low 

 Now that the weather is slowly improving, we are hoping to spend 

more time on the school field. Children are allowed to wear a cap on 

sunny days and are encouraged to apply sun cream before coming to 

school in a morning. If necessary, they can bring the cream in to 

school to reapply. 

 It is essential that children have a water bottle in school to keep 

hydrated throughout the day. 

JUSTKEEPSWIMMING 

are offering a 50% 

discount 

Check availability and 

book by visiting the 

website via this link 

Lessons & Courses | 

Swimming, Gymnastics, 

Tennis & More | Better 

 

 

Have a wonderful 

 Bank Holiday 

weekend, 

C M Seagrave 

The class Summer Curriculum 

Overviews and Targets are now 

available on the School website , 

to help you share in your child’s 

learning. 

https://www.better.org.uk/what-we-offer/lessons-and-courses
https://www.better.org.uk/what-we-offer/lessons-and-courses
https://www.better.org.uk/what-we-offer/lessons-and-courses

